
1 April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am sure we have all been watching the events unfold in the Ukraine and have been touched by the

stories coming out of the conflict zone. Our students have all been given an assembly around these

events and offered support where they may be worried or anxious.

We were also extremely touched by the significant support around our appeal to provide clothing and

toiletries to those in need and our community made a significant contribution to the local church appeal.

It has now become apparent that funds are needed more than donations due the logistical challenges of

getting the items where they are most needed.

A number of students have approached staff, asking to do more and have been keen to raise money for

those most in need through the Disaster Emergency Committee appeal. More information can be found

here:

https://www.dec.org.uk/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIgPiG_ea99gIV9WDmCh0IAgQcEAAYASAAEgIoY_D_BwE

For this reason we have decided to run a non-uniform day on Friday 8th April to support this appeal and

ask that all students donate £1. Contributions to pay for this can be paid online on your child’s Weduc

account below the purse within Squid a payment “offer”. No amount is set so you can choose a

denomination yourself, £1 is the minimum suggested contribution.

Across the campus students will also engage in other activities outlined below:

https://schools.firstnews.co.uk/ukraine/

Running such events has been supported by the DFE.

Yours sincerely

W Teece

Headteacher
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